
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to inform you about an upcoming school science field trip to the Reynolds-Alberta
Museum in Wetaskiwin scheduled for January 30th.

Details of the Trip:

● Date: January 30th
● Location: Reynolds-Alberta Museum, Wetaskiwin
● Program Focus: Two interactive programs centered around simple machines

Financial Information:

● There will be a fee for students.
● The fee will be paid online for your convenience.

Permission Forms:

● Permission forms will also be available online for you to sign.
● Please ensure these are completed before the trip. Please see the attached form on how to access your child's account.

Parent Volunteers:

● We welcome school-approved parent volunteers to accompany us on this educational adventure.
● If you were on our approved list last year, you are eligible to attend this field trip.

Supervisor Opportunities:

● If you are interested in being a supervisor for this field trip, please contact the school at your earliest convenience.

We believe that this field trip will provide our students with valuable hands-on experiences and enhance their understanding of simple
machines.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Carly Olson, Amanda Kroetch, Robyn Foss


